




AUGUST 2021 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE

Another year has come and gone and your new board is about to take the 
reins.  I would like to thank all the board members that have served 
faithfully for the past year and those who continue in their posts in 
the coming year.  A special thanks to Mark Schoebelen who was our 
commander for almost 4 years. 
 
Our installation dinner is going to be on Saturday, July 24th.  The 
meeting starts at 5:00 pm with dinner afterwards.  If you would like 
to attend you need to sign up at the bar with a fee of $2.00 per 
person.  This is your post and I would like to encourage everyone to 
attend. 
 
Since Donnie Bassler left "show me the money" hasn't lost a step. 
Dean Smith and Gary Steig are doing a great job but we always have 
room for more players.  Come on out on  Thursday's and have some fun, 
get something to eat and share a good time with your friends. 
 
Our Wednesday and Friday dinners are also doing good.  Don't be afraid 
to ask your neighbors and friends to join you.  Again great food and a 
good time to be with fellow Veterans. 
 
As I take over as commander, please have patience with me as I learn 
my new position. 
 
 
Rick Vondrachek 



Please allow me to introduce myself My Name is Betty Hovey & it will be my 
pleasure to service as your President for this up coming year. 
 
I wish to thank Retta Morton for her service of these past years. She is a hard act 
to follow, but I will do my best. 
 
We all had a wonderful time at our last meeting. It was a Christmas in July affair. 
Lots of food & wonderful gifts. 
 
I will report next month on any up coming events that the Auxiliary is planning. 
 
Respecfully  
Betty Hovey 

ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
It’s that time of year again. Our Annual Golf Tournament will be held at 
Rollin Hills Country Club in Versailles on Friday, August 27th at Noon. 
This is one of our largest fundraisers of the year. 
Elsewhere in this newsletter, you will find team entry forms and hole  
sponsor forms. Anyone can sponsor a hole. Businesses account for about 
half of our sponsors   
At $50 each. Sponsors get a sign in hole. Fill out the form with what you 
want on your sign and mail it to me with your check.  
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
                                            Ron Naber 
                                            P O Box 493 
                                   Sunrise Beach, MO 65079 
                                           309-363-8696 
 
 



 
 

SAL 

RIDERS 

As SAL commander I am really enjoying getting to work with such devoted, fun loving  volun-
teers.  Working at serving meals to raise money that helps us serve and  honor our military vet-
erans and those now serving is not only fun; but I get to know and learn every month as we 
come together as a team. The only way to know what I mean is to join us on the 2nd Wed of 
the  month, (we will  serve Tenderloins Sandwiches with all the trimmings, home fried chips, 
slaw  and of course those home baked cakes on August 11th.) I really appreciate my wife taking 
care of the CAKES for me. Special thanks to Sue for helping prep and clean up in addition 
to  answering kitchen ?? for all of us. 
 
 Sorry we had to miss the installation dinner,  Aux. Garage sale as well as the memorial service 
for Jim Evans and any other events we should have attended. 
 

Bob Worthley  
816-50-4935 

We finished electing our 22 officers, final preperations are being finalized for our best Dam ride around the lake and 
a free will donation breakfast on Aug. 7th at 9 A.M.  we are making ready for Bike fest again this year as we will 
once again be a passport stop. Remember we are having a raffle for a pistol and also for a 1500 pound lift table, ask 
any rider for tickets.  




















